
 
 

St. William Campus 
September 7, 2022 

Included In This Packet 

St. William Campus first newsletter – look for this online with the Campus Connection in the future 

Catholic Schools Walk flyer 

Instructions for PowerSchool Logins -(new families only) 

Scout Flyers – (K5 & Grade 1 only) 

Girl Scout Flyers (K5 Girls only) 

 

Wednesday Packets 

The plastic folders that you received at packet pick up are the family packets that go home 

every Wednesday to the youngest child of every family. The Campus Connection can be 

read online each week.  Please read the Campus Connection and any other weekly 

material contained within the packet to stay informed. Sign the signature sheet and return 

the packet to confirm that it was received. The Campus Connection is available on the 

system website: www.waukeshacatholic.org click on the newsletter tab. We will still send 

home the plastic folders with all additional materials that need returning to school. If you still 

have the plastic folder, please return it to school with your child. 

 

Car Signs  

If you are in need of a new or additional car sign for your visor, please email Wendy Brown 

wbrown@waukeshacatholic.org.  These signs greatly assist our staff in car line dismissal. 

 

Each year at the annual Waukesha Catholic auction, an item up for bid is 

the privilege to have the first parking spot reserved in car line each day. The 

highest bidder may then drive in before drop-off and dismissal to park in the 

first spot to drop off and pick up their children.  

Please be respectful of this privilege, and allow space for the high bidder 

from our 2022 auction to pull in to the #1 car spot to pick up their students. 

Congratulations Bares Family! 

 

St. William Campus Office Contact Information 
You can contact the school office by calling 262.896.2932 x304 or by emailing Wendy Brown, school secretary, 

at wbrown@waukeshacatholic.org Please contact us with any absences, dismissal changes or any questions you 

have. 
 

Welcome to Waukesha Catholic 
Cristo Rey Jesuit High School students began their work study experience at St. William campus.  These 
students will provide classroom support, help in the office, lunchroom and playground supervision.    We are 
excited to have Cristo Rey students again this year!   

 

Looking Ahead 
Friday, September 9th – 9AM Mass led by Ms. George’s 2-2 

Thursday, September 15th – Non-uniform Day 

Thursday, September 15th – Happy Birthday, Mrs. Carson! 
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